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SHARE PURCHASE PLAN 

Please find attached the Share Purchase Plan documentation. 

Eligible shareholders will receive by post on or around 4 November 2010 a copy of 
the Share Purchase Plan documentation and a personalised ‘Share Purchase Plan 
Application Form’. 

Yours faithfully 

 

David Franks 

Company Secretary 

Australian Power and Gas Company Limited  

 
About Australian Power & Gas: 
 
Australian Power & Gas is listed on the Australian Stock Exchange (ASX) under the 
code APK. The company holds a full suite of gas and electricity licences in Victoria, 
New South Wales, Queensland and South Australia and has been approved to 
operate by NEMMCO, the National Electricity Market Management Company. 
 
Australian Power & Gas benefits from a strong management team with over 50 years 
of combined experience in the energy industry. 
 

 
-ENDS- 

Investor Enquiries       
Andrew Butler, Australian Power & Gas     
02 8908 2711 or 0419 818 866      
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Address all mail to: 
GPO Box 2847 
Melbourne VIC 3001 

Ph: 02 8908 2700 
Fax: 02 8908 2701 

 2 November 2010 
 
 
Dear Shareholder 
 
On behalf of the Directors of Australian Power and Gas Company Limited (Australian Power and Gas), I am pleased to 
offer you the opportunity to participate in a Share Purchase Plan (SPP).   
 
The SPP will allow you to apply to purchase ordinary shares in Australian Power and Gas (Shares) up to a value of 
$10,000 (subject to any scale back of applications) without brokerage or transaction costs.  The SPP will raise up to a 
maximum of $1,000,000 (before costs) and will not be underwritten. Australian Power and Gas reserves absolute 
discretion regarding the amount raised under the SPP, including the right to scale back applications. Should this 
happen, you may be allocated less than the value of Shares you applied for and the difference will be refunded to you. 
 
As you may be aware, Australian Power and Gas recently conducted a placement of Shares to professional investors, 
raising a total amount of $15 million (Placement). The major purpose of the Placement was to fund the Company’s 
expansion of its operations into Queensland and New South Wales. 
 
Australian Power and Gas is offering the SPP to eligible shareholders to allow shareholders to apply to purchase Shares 
to further participate in the growth of Australian Power and Gas by increasing their shareholding at the same price as 
the professional investor participants in the Placement (at $0.45 per Share). 
 
Your participation in the SPP is entirely voluntary.  If you are an eligible shareholder, you may apply to purchase a 
minimum of $2,000 up to a maximum of $10,000 of Shares (in increments of $2,000), at an issue price of $0.45 per 
Share.  You may apply to purchase Shares under the SPP from 9.00am (Sydney time) on 4 November 2010 to 5.00pm 
(Sydney time) on 10 November 2010.  
 
Please note that the future market price of Shares is uncertain and may be below the issue price of Shares under the 
SPP. I encourage you to take the opportunity to review the enclosed information detailing the SPP.  Should you have 
any queries regarding your entitlement to participate or the SPP, please contact the Australian Power and Gas Share 
Registry information line on 1300 035 598. 
 
On behalf of the Directors of Australian Power and Gas, I thank you for your continuing support of Australian Power 
and Gas. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Ian McGregor 
Chairman 

 

  






















